
Collin County Community College District Board of Trustees

2025-09-6                                                                             _            September 23, 2025
  Resource: Dr. Bill King

Executive Vice President

AGENDA ITEM: Consideration of Approval of the School Marshal 
Appointment for the Recommended Candidates

DISCUSSION: The School Marshal program was approved in December 
2018 to train designated, full-time employees to be able to 
respond in the event of an active shooter or other life-
threatening incidents occurring on College property.  

  
Applicants for the School Marshal program are required to 
have a License to Carry from the state and meet Texas 
Commission on Law Enforcement requirements including 
psychological and background checks.  Candidates must 
also complete a training course of at least 80 hours to 
educate them on topics such as weapon proficiency, 
improving the security of the campus, use of force, and 
active shooter response.

DISTRICT PRESIDENT’S The District President recommends approval of the School
RECOMMENDATION: Marshal appointment for the recommended candidates.

SUGGESTED MOTION: “Mr. Chairman, I make a motion that the Board of Trustees 
of Collin County Community College District approves the 
School Marshal appointment for the recommended 
candidates.”

 


